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29" November 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are taking part in #UniteTheUniforms for the @999Cenotaph campaign. The aim of
the campaign is to raise money to fund a national monument to honour our past, present and
future NHS and emergency services - all roles to be represented, as frontline workers could
not do their jobs without those behind the scenes. This event is a once in a lifetime
opportunity to recognise and support the teams that have dedicated themselves to
supporting individuals and communities across the country. For more information, please
see the attachment letter about the campaign.

On Friday, 3" December, numerous fundraising activities will take place in schools and
workplaces across the country to support this campaign. We feel it is very important for
Haydock to participate in this event because at some point we have all required help and
support from our NHS and emergency services.

On Friday, 3™ December, in exchange for a minimum donation of 50p, students may wear
socks, hair accessories or a tie in the following colours: red, orange, green and blue.
Students will be able to purchase badges, ribbons and wristbands (in the event colours) from
school the day before and during the actual event. There will also be a cake sale at
breaktime and a raffle for students to take part in too.

Should students not wish to participate, they must attend in full school uniform for the day as
normal - students will still be able to make a donation to the campaign should they wish to.
Students should bring donations with them on the day. Donations will be collected at the
school gate and during form time.

Yours sincerely,

P o

Mr P Abram
Principal
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